
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
  
 
 

 

SUBMISSION FORM 

Livestreaming of Council Meetings 
 

Submissions are due by 5.00pm, Tuesday 4 July 2023 
 

Your Details 
Please provide your name and email address (or postal address if you don’t have an email address) should we 
need to contact you regarding your feedback (By completing this form, you consent to the City of Charles Sturt 

collecting, retaining and using the personal information provided by you in line with Council’s Privacy Policy). 
 
 

First Name:                                                                          Last Name: 
 

Email (or postal address if no email address): 
 

Suburb: 
 

 
Your Feedback 
 

1. What do you think about the idea of livestreaming Council meetings? 

  Yes, I support the livestreaming Council meetings 

 No, I don’t support the livestreaming of Council meetings 

 Other (please specify) 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

2. In a few words can you tell us the reasons for your view? 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________ 

 

3. Any other comments 
 (Attach additional pages if insufficient room below) 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Please lodge your submission to Council by 5.00pm, Tuesday 4 July 2023 using one of these methods: 

• Make a submission online – visit yoursaycharlessturt.com.au to locate the online form 

• Email Ms Georgina House at ghouse@charlessturt.sa.gov.au 

• Post or Hand Deliver to the CEO, City of Charles Sturt, PO Box 1, Woodville SA 5011, Attention Ms 
Georgina House. 

Note: If you choose to post your submission to Council we ask that you allow sufficient time for the 
postal delivery service so that your submission arrives at our Offices by 5pm on Tuesday 4 July 2023. 
 
 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this submission. 
Please refer to our community engagement hub Your Say Charles Sturt  

to be kept up to date with the progress of this and other projects. 
www.yoursaycharlessturt.com.au 
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